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 BOARD OFFICERS 
 
 
At each Organizational Meeting (Policy B.D.A.) from among the trustees present, the 
secretary-treasurer must conduct an election of a chair and a vice-chair of the board.  
The election must be held 
 

a) In a year a general election is held, at the first meeting of a school board after 
the general election; and 
 

b) In any other year, at the first meeting of a school board in September. 
 

If the secretary-treasurer is absent when an election is to be held, the trustees must 
select from among themselves a trustee to conduct the election, and the trustee 
selected is entitled to vote in the election. 
 
The chair and the vice-chair hold office until the next organizational meeting is held. 
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